
 
 
May 10, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Brad Lange 
Director of Parks, Rec. & Forestry 
1900 Libal Ave. 
Green Bay WI 54301-2453 
 
 
Dear Brad, 
 
Thank you for helping us plant over 850 Packer trees throughout Brown County and making 
First Downs for Trees such a successful program!  To celebrate, the Department of 
Natural Resources, along with the Green Bay Packers and Wisconsin Public Service 
cordially invite you to an event on May 24, 2012 at Lambeau Field.   
 
On May 24th we will be marking another successful year by planting four trees in front of 
the Lambeau Atrium.  In addition to DNR Secretary Cathy Stepp, we are also expecting 
the Chief of the U.S. Forest Service, Tom Tidwell, and Packers President & CEO, Mark 
Murphy, to be in attendance.  We have also extended invitations to Governor Scott Walker 
and U.S. Ag Secretary, Tom Vilsack.  
 
We invite you to join us at 10am outside the Atrium for this exciting opportunity to plant 
trees at Lambeau Field!   
 

 
Tracy Salisbury 
Regional Urban Forestry Coordinator 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 
 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 


